
NOTICE 

Three month Certificate course on Mushroom Cultivation will commence in the 

college at free of cost for the students tentatively from Second week of March, 

2023. Interested students are directed to apply in plain paper address to the Vice­

Principal and submit to Dr. Tanushree Dutta . 
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